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Scholarships, Scholarships, Scholarships! 

 

 



  

 

Nyah Heinen and Evan Schmitz were recipients of the 
Harry C.M. Burger (Burger I) Nemaha Central 
scholarships. Evan was also a recipient of the August 
Bergman, M.D., Scholarship. 

  



 

 Jude Conley was the recipient of the Harry C.M. Burger 
(Burger II) scholarship and August Bergman, M.D., 
Scholarship. 

 

 

 

 

 



B&B Legacy and Roy Heiman Memorial Scholarships 
  

 

  

Above: Colton Hasenkamp, recipient of the B&B Legacy 
Scholarship from Centralia High School. 

  



 

  

Nemaha Central Scholarship Recipients:  

Left to Right: Kari Heideman (Roy Heiman Memorial 
Scholarship), Hannah Buessing (Roy Heiman Memorial 
Scholarship), Evan Schmitz, Gage Palic, Joseph 
Stallbaumer, Malissa Deters, Ashlyn Steinlage, Hannah 
Scott, Hannah Macke, and Presenter Barb Vitt. 

  

 



Congratulations! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312 

www.nemahastep.org 

  
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 


